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Since St. Vincent's Hospital closed in April 2010, my office has been compiling and updating a

guide to primary care providers that have increased capacity to serve the hospital’s former

patients and oupatient providers that have absorbed services formerly provided by St.

Vincent's.  I have heard from a number of constituents that finding the new providers and

locations for these ambulatory services has been a challenge and I hope this document will

be of assistance.  This list has evolved over time and was substantially revised in August 2011

as a number of providers that had temporary offices in the O'Toole building established

permanent homes in the community.  Below you will find a link to a .pdf of the latest version

of this list.  You may also request a hard copy from my District Office at 212-633-8052.


